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 Anna & Thomas 

Iveson

OBJEMAIL2015/7019/P 30/12/2015  21:04:22 Dear Sir,

Given this extension will be placed directly below our bedrooms and there is little clarity currently as to 

function of the dwelling at that exact point, (Kitchen/Bathroom? What room is the extension used for? 

Will there be a connection to the existing communal landing bathroom?) I think a full and extensive 

sound test needs to be carried out so that the appropriate insulation can be placed in the ceiling to 

prevent any additional noise, I also would like to see more detailed plans as to the height of the 

proposed extension? I assume it won't come up to the sash window at the rear of the property. 

Without further detailed information, including access for the rear for builders and potential disruption 

therefore to the entry of our property whilst building work takes place I think any application should be 

held.
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